Tennis Update

In 2022, we welcomed our new Tennis Pro, Jimmy Cooke!  Jimmy is a familiar face from his time as Assistant Pro at Three Chopt from 2016-2018. An avid player his whole life, Jimmy has an extensive background in coaching tennis with over a decade of experience working with both adults and children. 

Three Chopt Tennis offers beginner clinics, intermediate clinics, and kids’ clinics as well as lessons for all levels.  

During 2022, Three Chopt’s tennis program was involved in lots of tennis leagues, including numerous USTA leagues, Richmond Racquet League, and Richmond Suburban Ladies Tennis leagues.  

Three Chopt Tennis organized summer “Play Days” for members and their guests on Memorial Day, Labor Day, and 4th of July. Club members had the opportunity to participate in an “Intro to Pickleball” event in August. And in October, we competed in the annual Autumn Cup tournament against other clubs in the Richmond area.  
